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February 10, 2021 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
 
Ms. Kimberley A. Campbell, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 

RE: Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC and Duke Energy Progress, LLC’s 
Correction to Update and Notice of Delay 
Docket No. E-100, Sub 101 

  
Dear Ms. Campbell:  

 
On December 29, 2020, Duke Energy Progress, LLC and Duke Energy Carolinas, 

LLC (together, “Duke”) filed an Update and Notice of Delay (“Update”), which contained 
an error in the final paragraph regarding the expected completion dates of Duke’s 
efforts.  The correct dates are as follows: Duke expects to conclude the initial cost 
estimation by the end of Q1 2021 and to complete the final study by the end of Q2 
2021.  Duke apologizes for the error in the Update.   

 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your  
assistance with this matter.     
 

Sincerely, 
 

      
 
     Jack E. Jirak 
 
 
cc: Parties of Record 
  



 
 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 
I certify that a copy of Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC and Duke Energy Progress, 

LLC’s Correction to Update and Notice of Delay, in Docket No. E-100, Sub 101, has been 
served by electronic mail, hand delivery, or by depositing a copy in the United States mail, 
postage prepaid, properly addressed to parties of record.    
 

This the 10th day of February, 2021. 

 
        __________________________ 
        Jack E. Jirak 
        Associate General Counsel 
        Duke Energy Corporation 
        P.O. Box 1551/NCRH 20 
        Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 
        (919) 546-3257 
        Jack.jirak@duke-energy.com 
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